
 

 

 

HOMEWORK 
Please complete phonics homework on 

Seesaw. 

Please help your child to invent their own 

spell.  Draw a large cauldron shape on 

paper.  Draw colourful spell ingredients 

inside the cauldron, such as a frog, beetle, 

worm, spider, etc. Can they write the initial 

letter or write the number of spiders? 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Amelia McGuigan             Clara Williams 

Zariyaan Rehman     Ajala Gupta 

Well done! 
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REMINDERS 
Book bags 

 

Please kindly empty your child’s book bag 

daily.  The children are taking out their 

reading book and diary every morning.  It is 

much easier if there are no letters or pictures 

still left in bags.  Thank you. 

 

Newsletters 

 

Please ensure that you keep up to date with 

reading the school newsletter each week 

and this class newsletter.  Both are published 

on the website and have lots of useful dates 

and events for your child.  There are also lots 

of photos on the school website under 

‘Gallery.’ 
 

ABRACADABRA! 
The children have really enjoyed this week’s magical 

theme around the books on ‘Meg and Mog,’ with a story 

about space and a castle.  The children learned many 

new words and re-enacted the main events. 

 

Forest School this week, we used fine motor skills to shape 

a clay face on the trees.  We used sticks, berries and leaves 

to create the facial features. 

 

On Friday, we had a Magic Day, where all the class 

dressed up as magical characters.  They looked fantastic!  

They used their wands to cast spells to play a missing 

object game, danced to magical music, played Meg and 

Mog lotto, made stick puppets and finally, they decorated 

witches’ hats with icing for a sweet treat.  

 

The magician came to do a special show in the afternoon.  

The children laughed at his ‘smelly socks’ and took part in 

magical tricks.  They met Bob the rabbit.  What a fantastic 

day to finish our topic. 

NEXT WEEK 

We will begin our new topic on Light and Dark.  We will be reading the story, ‘Star in the 

Jar,’ which is about a lost star.  Linked with this, we will be investigating silhouettes and 

shadows with torches.  We are also focusing on letter formation and rhyming.  Singing 

nursery rhymes at home is very valuable in supporting this. 

 


